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Economic Council to Hold 

Seminar at WLU on Jan. 29 

The first university-wide meeting of the Economic Council of

Canada in Ontario will be held Jan. 29 in Waterloo under the sponsorship

of Waterloo Lutheran University.

Economists from all over the province will take part in discussions

related to the latest Annual Report prepared by the council.

In addition to Arthur J.R. Smith, chairman of the Economic Council,

Dr. Sylvia Ostry, a director, and council research members R.D. Fraser

and Walter Hettich will attend.

Academic speakers will include Prof. Leo Bakony, chairman of the

department of economics, University of Victoria; Prof. David Stager,

department of political economy, University of Toronto and Prof. John

Madden from the department of economics, University of Guelph.

This year's council report consists of the seventh annual review

together with a performance and potential report.
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NOTE TO EDITORS: While the sessions will be open only to delegates, a
press conference with Mr. Smith has been set for 11:45
a.m. Jan. 29 in the Central Teaching Building, Fifth
Floor, Room 5-307.
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